
 

DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS  

MONDAY, OCTOBER 12, 2020 

 

COVID-19 Prevention Tip: The CDC shares the following dos and don’ts when selecting a mask. 

Do choose masks that: 

 Have two or more layers of washable,  
breathable fabric 

 Completely cover your nose and mouth 

 Fit snugly against the sides of your face and  
don’t have gaps 

Don’t choose masks that: 

 Are made of fabric that makes it hard to breathe 

 Have exhalation valves or vents, which allow virus 
participles to escape 

 Are intended for healthcare workers, including N95 
respirators or surgical masks 
 

Virtual College Visits: Allegheny College, IUPUI, Lincoln College of Technology, Michigan Technological University, and 

Savannah College of Art and Design will be available to talk with students today during PtE. Any students interested 

please register through Naviance to obtain the virtual link. 

N-Teens Meeting: Our next N-Teens meeting is today at 7 p.m. on Google Meet. Check your email for the link to the 

meeting. We will be discussing officers, T-shirts, and our first activity. Email Mrs. Collard with any questions. 

eLearners: Contact Mrs. Collard at kcollard@lcscmail.com to participate.  

Hammond Area Career Center Students: On Wednesday, October 14, all 11th grade Career Center students are to 

report to your assigned testing room at Lake Central by 7:15 a.m. to take the PSAT. You will not be attending the Career 

Center that day.  

All 12th grade Career Center students will report to the Hammond Area Career Center at the normal time. You will not be 

released early from the Career Center that day. Please check your student email that was sent out on October 5 for 

further information. If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. Regan at kregan@lcscmail.com. 

PSAT October 14: The PSAT will be administered to students on Wednesday, October 14. We also will have an early 

release that day. It is important to make sure you have a calculator for the math portion of the test. Click this link to read 

more information about the PSAT. 

Early Release Wednesdays Start October 14: Starting Wednesday, October 14, the high school will release students 

early on Wednesdays at 12:39 p.m. Click here to download a copy of the Early Release Wednesday Bell Schedule.  

AP Test Registration is Open: AP exam registration is open. The first late fee kicks in on October 15 ($15/exam). This 

year, the unused/canceled exam fee is waived for students who may later decide not to test. All students who currently 

plan to take AP exams should register now because the $45 per exam late order fee still applies this year for exams 

ordered after October 30. 

It's far better for students to be registered on time and cancel later, rather than order after the deadline. Begin registration 

on the High School Web page. Questions should be directed to Mrs. Toth at btoth@lcscmail.com. 

Chess Club Call-Out Meeting: All students are welcome to attend the call-out meeting for Chess Club. It will take place 

on Thursday, October 15, after school in room C326 and finish up around 3 p.m. 

eLearners: Email Dr. Verpooten at dverpoot@lcscmail.com to participate. 

Gay, Straight Alliance: The Gay, Straight Alliance will be holding a virtual meeting on Thursday, October 15, at 3:15 

p.m. Interested students should contact Mrs. Wadycki-Cruz at cwadycki@lcscmail.com or stop by E120 to receive the 

Google Meet invite link. 

eLearners: Contact Mrs. Wadycki-Cruz at cwadycki@lcscmail.com to participate.  
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